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READING BOOKS 
22.02.24 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
All children over the next few weeks will be issued with a reading book from our school schemes to bring 
home. Previously, all children have had access to Bug Club online books which are read at home. This will still 
be in place, however to ensure pupils are reading regularly, and to an adult, we are introducing a physical 
book to the children to share at home. Your child will need to bring the book into school daily and a record of 
how well they have read will be kept in school, along with what books they have borrowed.   
 
As you can imagine, with a school of our size, we cannot afford for our Reading Scheme books to be 
lost/damaged. Therefore, we are asking that the books sent home are looked after and kept in a safe place for 
your child to bring them back into school daily. If we find that books are being lost/damaged, we will be asking 
for contributions to purchase new as this will affect the borrowing system across the school.  
 
We hope you will support us with introducing this new way of working.  
 
Best wishes, 
Mrs K. Green 
 
Headteacher 
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